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Falls City closes public properties

(KLZA)-- In response to the COVID-19 Pandemic, Falls City Mayor Shawna
Bindle announced in a press release Tuesday that the City of Falls City is closing
City Hall and other facilities to the public.

City Hall, utility facilities, Prichard Auditorium, Candle Light Cabin and the
Falls City Library and Arts Center are closed to the public until further notice.

City staff will be available via telephone to provide services and conduct business.
If you are paying a utility bill by check, please utilize the drop box outside of City
Hall. Online bill pay is available and the City will waive fees until May 1. If you
pay by cash you may call 402-245-2851 to arrange a time to make a payment.

The City Office will reach out and coordinate with groups that have activities
scheduled at Prichard Auditorium and formulate a plan.

ssential services such as electric, water, gas, sewer, police and fire will continue to
be provided.

If you need more information, contact City Hall at 402-245-2851.
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